
WOLSELEY TO DOWNTOWN WALK BIKE PROJECT

The City of Winnipeg is currently undertaking the Wolseley to 

Downtown Walk Bike Project to identify options to improve 

travel choices, accessibility and connectivity. When completed, 

the corridor will provide improved connections to the Omand’s 

Creek pathway, the protected bicycle lane on Assiniboine 

Avenue and Sherbrook Street, the bike lane on Maryland Street, 

and the planned neighbourhood greenway on Ruby Street.

THE CITY OF WINNIPEG is committed to keeping area residents, land owners, 

and businesses fully informed at each stage of this important project. For more 

information, to view project materials, provide input through an online survey 

and to join our email list please visit

winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects.
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